St. Andrew's CCW Meeting - June 19, 2019

The meeting was called to order by President, Elaine Sneeringer, followed by the opening prayer and
Pledge of Allegiance.

In attendance: Elaine Sneeringer, Ginny Shockey, Fran Olsen, Carmen Krawczak, Sue Miller, Kathy Fry,
Colleen McManus, and Kathryn Osbourn.

Acknowledgment of distribution and receipt of minutes from the May meeting.

TREASURER'S REPORT by Ginny Shockey:

May balance - $1525.51

Income from 2019 CCW Yard Sale - $2877.75

Expenses to date - $19.05 (tape for Yard Sale)

June balance - $4,384.21

ITEMS FOR DISCUSSION:

Donation of funds from the Yard Sale:

Suggestion made that proceeds of the Yard Sale go towards a display cabinet for St. Andrew's School.

CCW members agreed on a $500 donation to Dave Clement's Youth Group and Knights of Holy Templar
who assisted with drop off and clean up at the Yard Sale.

Chocolate Night Scheduled for Tuesday, June 25 at 7:00 p.m. with Ms. Laura Miller, Registered Dietician
who will be addressing the health benefits, terms, history of, and recipes for chocolate.

Sponsorship of Knights of Columbus Golf Tournament. - CCW members agreed to sponsor one hole for
$150.

Flowers for the Altar - CCW members agreed to provide flowers for the altar at $70 and will check with
Susan Pyatt, for the next available date.

St. Andrew's Fall Retreat for Women Scheduled for Saturday, September 7. It will be conducted by Ms.
Karen Bruskewicz, Religious Director, St. Mary's Parish, Annapolis, MD. Time and topic to be announced
at a later date. Sue Miller will check into providing flyers.

Annual Christmas Bazaar Scheduled for Saturday, November 2. More information will be provided at a
later date.

NEW BUSINESS



None

OLD BUSINESS

Yard Sale was a success!

Trip to Basilica, St. Elizabeth Seton, Emmitsburg, MD scheduled for June 2, lacked a good response .

9th Annual Harrisburg CCW Women's Retreat held June 14-16 at Mount St. Mary's in Emmitsburg, MD,
was very good and well attended.

Meeting was adjourned followed by the closing prayer.

The next CCW Meeting will be Wednesday, July 17 at 6:30 p.m. in the Parish Office Meeting Room. Al
women of the Parish are warmly invited to attend.

Respectfully submitted

Kathryn Osbourn, Secretary



